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Term 4 has been a very exciting term at Trinity Academy Halifax as we
welcomed back our full student body. Our staff have been overwhelmed by
the superb transition our students have made, reverting back to being fully
engaged in their learning!

The COVID testing process was a slick and efficient operation supported by
all the staff to secure the safe transition of all students.

As always it has been a busy term across the academy. Not only has learning
been at its optimum but experiences and opportunities have been at the
forefront of our provision to all our students. To name but a few, ‘National
Science Week’ saw the launch of a National Stem based poster competition
for all our budding scientists.

In Year 9 our students have continued to collect evidence for their Duke of
Edinburgh Bronze award and the Trinity Challenge. Teaching staff have
gone above and beyond providing opportunities in lessons and during VT,
modelling the challenges to support our students to success.

In Year 8 and 9, our students have selected their options choices for the
next academic year. Expert support has been provided by Miss Tuffnell and
Mr Egan to aid them through this process.

In Curriculum 4 Life lessons, students have developed their understanding
of finance, mortgages and personal development.

Next term we are very excited to launch our full suite of extra-curricular
clubs to our students, and a few exciting additions! There will be a range of
clubs on offer to all students across all year groups. Look out for further
communication to sign up for our extra-curricular clubs. We hope you all
enjoy a restful break and wish you a very happy Easter.

We are extremely pleased to

announce that Ethan and Finlay in

Year 9 have completed the Duke of
OF EDINBURGH'S Edinburgh Bronze award!

AWARD

Taking part in the Trinity
Challenge this year, both boys
have demonstrated a range of
life skills that will help them
throughout their education at
Trinity Academy and beyond,
in both further education and
employment. Alongside their
virtual learning at home, both
boys have displayed a range
of  skills  which have
contributed to completing
this section of the award .

This is an incredible
achievement and a credit to
their hard work, dedication
and commitment to the
programme. Congratulations
and well done Ethan and
Finlay!

We look forward to seeing
many more of our students
successes next term!




Curriculum for Life (C4L)

Term 4

C4L Home Learning

In Term 4, CA4L carried on being delivered
through our online platform, Trinity TV.
Resources focused on encouraging our
students to look after themselves during
lockdown.

Students studied the following topics at home

Lesson 1 - How can | get back into a routine after half term?

Lesson 2 - How can | manage family relationships during lockdown?
Lesson 3 - How can | keep positive friendships during lockdown?
Lesson 4 -
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Due to the unprecedented circumstances of this year, we have
had to reschedule two of our calendared INSET days.

The calendar below shows the updated schedule of holidays
and INSET days, these can also be viewed on our website.

Please make a note of these dates and we would ask parents to
check amendments have been made in student’s planners to
avoid confusion.




